May 15,2012

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar

Senior Research Scientist

Department of Astronomy

4003 McPherson Chemical Laboratory
140 West 18th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Nahar:

A quick note of congratulations and thanks for your work with our Denman
Forum students. You were chosen from among many outstanding mentors for
your considerable leadership and devotion to helping students reach new heights.
Bravo!

Again, please know of my congratulations and best personal wishes.

Sincerely

v

E. Gordon Gee
President
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